CHILDRENS PRESS



DIVISION OF REGENSTEINER PUBLISHING ENTERPRISES, INC.

October 10, 1983

Paulo DePaula Professor Caixa 181 Vitoria, E. Santo 29.000 - Brasil

Dear Mr. DePaula:

Thank you for sending your material to Childrens Press.

We enjoyed reading your work but regret that we must return it to you. The majority of our titles are directly related to the elementary school science and social studies curriculum, and our current needs for other types of material are filled.

We appreciate your patience and apologize for the very long delay in returning your material.

Thank you for your interest in Childrens Press. We wish you success in placing your work elsewhere.

Cordially,

(Mrs.) Joan Downing

Fdita

JD/gj